
 
 
 
 
 
 

October 31, 2007 
 
 
 
 
 
To the Honorable Common Council 
  Public Works Committee 
City of Milwaukee 
 
Dear Committee Members: 
 
 File No. 070936 declares the municipal warehouse at 1016-28 North Hawley Road surplus to 
municipal needs and authorizes conveyance to the Milwaukee Metropolitan Sewerage District for the 
Western Milwaukee Flood Management Project, in the 10th Aldermanic District.  
 
 Since there is no municipal need for this property, the City Plan Commission at its regular meeting 
on October 29, 2007, recommended approval of the subject file. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 

Rocky Marcoux 
Executive Secretary 

City Plan Commission of Milwaukee 
 
cc: Real Estate 


